Wellness Policy Assessment
In April 2023, the Wellness Committee Coordinator performed an assessment of the St. Rita School Wellness Policy.  The Assessment revealed that in most areas the goals of the policy are being fully met, and in a few areas, they are being partially met, especially in the areas of Staff Wellness goals.  The Wellness Committee will be meeting in the fall of 2023 to update the Wellness Policy to ensure that St. Rita remains the healthy environment that we want for the students and staff we serve.  If you are interested in seeing the full assessment you may reach out to Angel Mattingly, Food Service Director and Wellness Committee Coordinator for further details.
If you have any questions or are interested in being on the St. Rita Wellness Committee, please contact Angel Mattingly at amattingly@stritacatholicschool.com.



